For Wounded Warriors
This morning, dear Lord, we come before you on behalf of our Wounded Warriors.  There are thousands of men and women whose souls and minds and bodies have become scared from trauma on the battlefield.  Bless the chaplains and doctors who serve our Wounded Warriors.  If it be your will, grant healing to those who are suffering in their body and most importantly, work through your Holy Word to apply the healing salve of the Gospel to those who have no hope.  Guide and strengthen the staff of our Warrior Transition Unit on Fort Knox, that healing may take place.     
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